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Dear [Patient Name],

Dr [GP Name] has asked me to write to you to because you have not recently attended your free cervical cancer screening (Smear Test/Test Papanicolaou). 
[image: Smiling face with solid fill with solid fill][image: Sad face with solid fill with solid fill]Screening helps to find or rule out cervical cancer at an early stage. If it is not found and treated in time, cervical cancer can decrease your chances of having children and can lead to serious illness and even death.However, not enough people from our South Yorkshire Roma communities have been for their latest test. 
Most eligible people in South Yorkshire attend their screenings when they are invited



To help you get the test you need, we will be running a drop-in screening clinic at [Drop-in Location] where you can get tested the same day. Interpreters will be available to support you, if you need them.

The clinic will only be running for the week of [Date of Drop-in], so it is important that you attend then to make the most of your chance to get tested early and give you and your family peace of mind about your health.

Yours Sincerely, 
 
[Name] 
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